
 

     POULTON LANCELYN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

New to Foundation 2 Parents 

Welcome Information 

 

If your child is starting school in 

September 2021, log onto our school 

website 

www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk from 

the 23rd October, 2020 to watch a 

presentation and video of our F2 

classrooms. 

You will be able to “meet” our staff and 

learn about our school, its ethos and 

values in the presentation. 

 

 
 

Please email schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or would like to know more about our school. 
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